
SRES - NFIR 
ACHIEVMENTS OF NFIR PNM Sub. No. 36/2015  

APPLICANTS SEEKING FOR INTER RAILWAY TRANSFER 

WILL GET TRANSFER 

• Railway Board has given instructions to all PCPOs to 

consider the Inter Railway Request Transfer applications 

including ALP, Technicians, Level 1 (GP 1800) staff, JE  

and DMS. 

• Processing for relieving the employees.   

• Relief will be done on the ensuing selections.  

• Railway Board issued order vide Letter No.  

E(NG)I-2019/TR/3 dated 18.01.2019. 

Thanks to Dr.M.Raghavaiah, GS/NFIR & President/SRES for his efforts. 
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